
 

 

 
SUNSHINE NOTICE 

BERGENFIELD BOARD OF HEALTH 
 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Closed Session Meeting of the 
Bergenfield Board of Health will be held on Tuesday, May 26th at 7:30 
P.M.  Due to the current state of emergency and public health 
emergency declared by Governor Murphy pursuant to Executive 
Order No. 103, and in an effort to prevent further spread of COVID-
19, the meeting will be held via Zoom.  
 
The Board will meet in CLOSED SESSION to discuss: 
 

“PERSONNEL” 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                           Felicia Williams, CMR 
                                                                           Bergenfield Board of Health 

 
 

THIS IS A PUBLIC NOTICE, NOT A PAID LEGAL AD 
 


